
 
 
 

 
Date: January 2014 
From: Paul D. Good 
Re: Paul and Mary Good Music Ministry 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter to introduce our music ministry to you. 
 
We are a husband and wife music team from southeastern Pennsylvania.  We have been involved in leading worship 
at our home church for many years.  I have also been involved in various local music groups over the past 25 years.  
In 2013 we began promoting our own music ministry as a duet.  Our mission is to speak of Biblical truths as they 
pertain to life thus “Encouraging the Heart through Song”.  We believe that as we minister in song, God’s spirit will 
work in the lives of both believers and non-believers to further His kingdom. 
 
We are available for: 
 **Leading Sunday morning worship 
 **Concerts 
 **Community outreach events 
 **Banquets 
 **Picnics and/or other special events 
 
We travel with soundtracks and a guitar, and are available on a donation and/or love offering basis. 
 
Feel free to call or email with any questions.  We would enjoy the opportunity to serve your community in 2014. 
 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
 
Paul D. Good 
267-377-5651 
bookings@pmgharmony.com 
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